
 

Commissioner Goodwin will be hosting a Town Hall Meeting 

to be held on Thursday, April 1, 2021 to discuss  

Dates Avenue NW Development and Proposed Stormwater Project 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that 

Commissioner Trey Goodwin will be hosting a Town Hall meeting to be held on 

Thursday, April 1, 2021, beginning at 6:00 pm.  The meeting will be held at the New 

Hope Christian Center, located at 311 Lovejoy Road NW, Ft. Walton Beach, FL 

32548.  

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss HTG Shoreline, LTD.’s intent to acquire 

certain properties located on the north side of Dates Avenue NW to develop a 

planned residential apartment complex project and proposed “Grant of Easement 

and Right of Access Agreement” to facilitate County improvements of regional 

stormwater management within the project vicinity and allow public vehicular 

access into the beginning of the project’s driveways.  

 

The public is welcomed to attend. Although this is not a Board of County 

Commissioner’s meeting, two or more members of the Board of County 

Commissioner may be in attendance.  

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 

modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to 

the County Commission office at 850-651-7105 and must be made at least 48 hours 

in advance of the hearing in order to provide the requested service. 

  


